Announcement Sheet
February 21, 2012
115th School Day


Any student interested in joining the Quiz Bowl is welcome to attend a meeting in Mrs. McCall’s room today right after school.  Quiz Bowl offers a fun and academically competitive atmosphere for students of all grade levels.

There will be a parent meeting Thursday February 23rd at 6:00 in A2 Ms. Roseboom’s classroom for any student interested in traveling to Costa Rica the summer of 2013.  This trip is open to anyone who would like to attend.

10th and 11th graders interested in taking AP, on-line and/or community college classes next year must attend a meeting with their parents on Thursday, Feb. 23 or  Monday,Feb. 27 at 6:00pm in the media center.

Guidance Dept. Announcement: (Please read these to your classes, especially seniors)

Seniors:  The State Employees Credit Union "People Helping People" scholarship is now available in Guidance.  This is a $10,000 scholarship that will be awarded to a Pisgah student.  Every senior should consider applying!!

Seniors:  Please remember that Haywood County Schools Foundation scholarships information is available online.  Deadline is March 23, but there are many steps to the application process so applicants really need to start now!  Come by the counseling center if you have any questions!

TEACHERS:

CAFETERIA:  Feb. 20- Feb. 24
1st Lunch    Larson and  Burrus
2nd Lunch    McEntire and Moody
3rd Lunch    Squires and Holloway

